Jmm 9, 1943,

&'.Elﬂr?' Hiﬂ.‘. '

Hotel Muehlebach,
‘““ Gi’ﬁy, lio.

Dear Nr. Hier:

~ I have & letter from Mr. W. C. Epperson, of Junction City,
Kansas, who is en uncle of Charlie Blask. You remember when
1 was in your office I apoke % you about Charlie Black's
uncle leaving $2.76 in a Muehlebach envelope. When Charlie
inguired for it, it was not there.

I an very sure that Mr. Spperson left it and I am very
- gure that lir. Black did not get it. Do you mot think that
yowr hotel is responsible for this amount? I am enclosing
the letior that iy . Epperson wrote me and I will thank you
to return it after you have read it.

Very sincerely yours,

D!.r-e‘mr of Physical m:ution, 1
Varsity Dasketball Coach.




